
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 

The Sierra County Office of Education (SCOE) School Attendance Review Board 

(SARB) meeting scheduled for May 15, 2025, at 9:00am was cancelled at 9:13am 

due to no quorum present. The SARB needs six voting members present to have a 

quorum and only five voting members were present in-person. The next SARB 

meeting will take place in September at the beginning of the next school year per 

usual. 

 

 
Posted 5/15/2025 at 10:15am 


